----Original Message----

From: noreply@northumberlandcounty.ca <noreply@northumberlandcounty.ca> On Behalf Of john cullen

Sent: Thursday, June 13, 2024 9:23 AM

To: Mather, Maddison <matherm@northumberland.ca>
Subject: CLIMATE: THE MOVIE (THE COLD TRUTH)

CAUTION: External E-Mail

Please distribute this message to all Members of Northumberland County Council.

This message is a followup to my original Municipal Government Responsibilities email of 04Jun2024 pertaining to municipalities caught up in "climate change" and "climate emergency" agendas.

I would strongly urge every member of Northumberland County Council to view CLIMATE: THE MOVIE (THE COLD TRUTH) https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=zmfRG8-RHEI with an open mind and consider whether any climate agenda is an appropriate topic of interest for any municipality.

Points included in my original email are described in much greater detail with easily understood scientific data narrated by Nobel Prize winning climate scientists, physicists, and other highly qualified scientists from all over the world, including Canada.

The movie is well done so I'm sure Council Members will find it very interesting and informative.

The film provides a clear understanding of the earth's climate, and the reasons why "climate change" and "climate emergency" developed into a faux global crisis.

Northumberland County has far more pressing local issues to address to maintain their record of fiscal responsibility.

Origin: https://www.northumberland.ca/Modules/contact/search.aspx?s=HVj4fogUdfYPlUsPlUsggL87cBAAeQuAleQuAl

This email was sent to you by john cullenders through https://www.northumberland.ca/.

Subject: Municipal Government Responsibilities

From: "JHC" <

Sent: Tue. 04Jun2024 15:04:35

To: "Municipality of Port Hope" <a dmin@porthope.ca>;

CC: "Vicki Mink" < VMink@porthope.ca>;

Please distribute to the Mayor and all Members of Council.

To the Mayor and all Members of Council,

Municipal governments should be focusing on prioritizing local needs to ensure funding allocations reflect the immediate needs of their community, and not spend any time or taxes discussing, funding, or otherwise abiding by the edicts and demands of climate activist organizations.

I am so tired of being bombarded by the politically motivated false narrative of the United Nations, the World Health Organization, the World Economic Forum, the "climate change" activists, and their cooperative media zealots, all trying to convince us the world is in a "Climate Emergency".

We're assaulted daily with hysterical cries of an imminent "climate emergency" as fearsome as if nuclear missiles were airborne and aimed directly at our front porch.

Even though thousands of highly qualified climate scientists have voiced their objections to the flawed computer modeling used for climate change scenarios they are simply dismissed as naysayers.

Well of course the climate is changing. It's been doing that since the earth cooled hundreds of millions years ago. Raising a heightened awareness of "climate change" is about as newsworthy as the daily change in sunset times.

The UN and WHO organizations began with good intentions, but unfortunately both have since been hijacked for political purposes, whereas the WEF bypassed beginning with good intentions altogether.

Does anyone recall the dust bowl of the 1930's and the scorching hot summers in the 1940's before cooler temperatures prevailed in the 1950's along with freezing cold winters? Was the lack of concern about "climate change" back then because the UN was busy with more pressing issues in 1945, the WHO wasn't formed until later in 1948, and the WEF didn't appear until 1971, or did the public have less regard for hysterical media rhetoric?

In the military service when a new operational challenge is presented, commanders address the issue with the standard motto of "Improvise, adapt, and overcome".

In the 1930's when people were sweltering in the summer heat, it launched the invention of air conditioners. Later in the 1950's when freezing cold winters were common, it launched the creation of lightweight waterproof winter clothing and footwear to replace heavy woolen coats and rubber boots.

The world simply adapted to the climate rather than trying to change it.

Adapting is a far more sensible course of action, especially when there is no emergency. The earth isn't going to burn or freeze solid tomorrow morning, or sometime within the next week, month, year, decade, or century.

Maintaining clean air, water, and land are certainly important and worthwhile goals to achieve in every community, but believing mankind can control the earth's climate is farcical. Mother Nature's size and eons of experience are no match for even the most astute scientists and engineers.

Current and evolving technology will play a crucial role in allowing mankind to improvise, adapt, and overcome the challenges of a gradually changing climate, just as it always has in the past.

Municipal ratepayers are already stretched beyond the limit of acceptable reality with double digit municipal tax increases. Municipal Councils should therefore confine themselves to *local issues* and resist any attempt to venture outside their area of responsibility.

Sincerely,

John & Joy Cullen Port Hope